
MOUNT VERNON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE • 516 SOUTH SECOND STREET 

MOUNT VERNON, WASHINGTON 98273 

PHYLLIS COOLE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 	(206) 336-9555 

June 18, 1979 

Colonel John Poteat 
Department of the Army 
Seattle District, Corps of Engineers 
P.O. Box C-3755 
Seattle, WA 98124 

Dear Colonel Poteat: 

On Friday, June 15, the Mount Vernon Chamber of Commerce Board 
of Directors met to discuss the Skagit River Levee Project. A 
vote of the Board was taken and the majority wished for the 
Board to go on record as being in support of the Skagit River 
Levee Project. Our members will be contacted regarding this 
Board decision and encouraged to work in support of the project 
and express this position direct to our Federal Legislators. 

Sincerely, 

  

DeWayne Granacki, President 
Board of Directors 
Mount Vernon Chamber of Commerce 

cc: Skagit County Commissioners 

• 
P 002282 

1 0 

Larry
Highlight

Larry
Highlight


	Page 1

